
 

 

 

 

11/05/2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am really pleased to inform you that your child has been nominated for a place on the year 

7 Insight Discover programme. This is a programme run by the University of Cambridge and is 

designed to help selected students explore their future possibilities and to develop key skills 

helping them broaden their options when they leave school. There is more information about 

the programme and the sorts of things they will learn on the Insight Discover programme in the 

attached leaflet. 

To confirm your child’s participation in the programme, please follow the link here to fill in a 

short online form. After you have completed the online form, you will receive an automated 

email that asks you to confirm that you give your child permission to be on the programme. 

You must reply to this email to complete the registration process and sign your child up for the 

programme, by the 12th May. 

If your child does not want a place on Insight Discover, please let me know as soon as possible 

so that we can offer this opportunity to another eligible student. 

 

Should you have any questions about the programme or the process, please contact me 

on h.collinge@stclementshigh.org.uk 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 
 

Henry Collinge 

Insight Discover Lead Teacher 

St Clement's High School 

 

https://cambridge.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8xoW8KdzvJo6bfT
mailto:h.collinge@stclementshigh.org.uk

